
 

 

Dear Sirs, 

Thank you for your participation to WUSV IP and Agility World Championship, which will be 

held in Nova Gorica from 01 to 05 October 2025. 

We would like to inform you that registrations to the event will be open within the middle of 

June. More info will be available in the official website of the event: www.WUSV.si 

Please let us know at soonest the exact date of your arrival in Nova Gorica and in hotel where 

you have made a reservation, so that we will be able to arrange everything about the trainings. 

This year Nova Gorica and Gorizia are European Culture Capital, so both municipalities are 

organizing events all the time. For this reason, we invite you to book your stay for the 

championship as soon as possible.  

The pre-registration form should be sent back to us within 15 days from the receipt. 

Very important information: we had to change the location for AGILITY – OBEDIENCE and 

DOG SHOW. The new place is the ND ADRIA stadium, Miren 186-B, 5291 Miren. Slovenia 

(10 km from the main stadium in Nova Gorica). We apologize for the inconvenience. 

The office for teams’ registration on the stadium will be open on Sunday 28 September from 3 

pm to 5 pm and on Monday 29th September from 9 am to 11 am. 

For more information, please call us at +38651363480 or send us an e-mail to 

info@WUSV2025.si 

You can also get a lot of suitable information on our web site www.WUSV2025.si, where you 

will find all evidence about eventual changes. 

We wish you a pleasant journey and a welcome stay in Nova Gorica. 

Best wishes, 

Hari Arčon 
President of organising committee 
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